
Wildmoor Heath Activity 

Wednesday 9th July 2025 
 

 

Thames Basin Heath Partnership are running a family friendly 
pop up at Wildmoor Heath (next to the car park off Sandhurst 
Road, What 3 Words ///dated.cape.deputy) on Wednesday 9th 
July, drop in between 15:00 and 18:00. 
  
If you have been out on Wildmoor Heath with Michael, our 
Education Officer, bring your friends and family and impress 
them with your knowledge of heathland. If you haven’t, come 
along and find out more about this rare and amazing habitat 
and what lives there. 
  
We will have spotter sheets for you to take out onto the heath, 
colouring and wildfire awareness sheets to take home and 
information about our exciting Heath Week events that take 
place at the end of July. Please note the activities will be self-
guided but staff will be at the stand in the car park to offer 
support and answer any questions! 
 


